
ESTATE
NEWSLETTER

Estate Office, 38 Mary Datchelor Close, London  SE5 7AX, Tel: 020 7525 0745 |  Website: www.deynsford.org

Twitter@deynsford |  tmo@deynsford.org | Office Open : Monday to Friday | 9am to 5pm

JULY 2023

USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS

Emergency services Police, fire, ambulance - 999

Report crime (not life threating) – 101

Council Emergency housing repairs - 020 7525 2600

Council Estate Parking - 0207 525 3587 

Council Waste Management – 0207 525 2000

Council Main switch board - 020 7525 5000

Alice

YOUTH EMPOWERMENT PROGRAMME FOR 16 – 24 
YEARS OLD
RISE is an award-winning youth project at Cambridge House that
offers year-long support through weekly one-to-one mentoring,
specialist support, and group workshops to 16-24-year-olds
experiencing social isolation and/or mental health or emotional
challenges in Southwark and surrounding areas.

As an independent charity, Cambridge House is committed to
promoting change that can improve the quality of life and well-
being of people who are affected by systemic poverty, social
injustice, and inequality in our society. Poverty has a terrible
impact on young people. It restricts their freedom, education, and
aspirations. But what’s worse is they are forced to endure this in
silence, as all too often young people are excluded from
conversations about how to tackle their problems.

Our mission at RISE is to place young people right at the heart of
the decisions that affect their lives, to become community leaders,
and make a positive difference in their community. RISE, apart
from our space on 22 Amelia St, would now be delivering at the
D'Eynsford Estate every Tuesday and Thursday afternoon. Contact
to the TMO if this is something you or someone you know could
benefit from: email tmo@deynsford.org.

COMMUNITY GARDENER 
ALICE – FAREWELL MESSAGE
Thank you so much for welcoming

me into the D‘Eynsford community.

It's been wonderful meeting so

many of you over the past year and

sharing your knowledge and history

of the garden. I really appreciate all

the support that has been offered

to me by the gardening committee

and regular volunteers. I feel that

we have achieved a great deal in

such a short amount of time and

this could not have been achieved

without regular volunteer support. I

particularly want to thank Cadence

for being so supportive and caring

throughout my time in this role,

and allowing me the chance to

further my skills and experience.

NEW COMMUNITY GARDENER | ELEANOR – HELLO
Hi there , I’m Eleanor and I’m very excited to be stepping into the role
of the new Community Gardener. Through my journey in Horticulture
I have found my passion to be connecting people with plants,
promoting local and sustainable practices. I am looking forward to
working together to develop this secret gem of a green space and
inviting all those who have a desire, to see it, share it , sit in, learn
from it and most importantly enjoy it. Looking forward to meeting
you all.

Our New Community 
Gardener - Eleanor
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